

19th April 2023

Dear Class 3 Parents,

As you will be aware, we have a suite of residential visits for pupils throughout Key Stage 2. Usually we take the children to Borwick Hall for one night in Y3 or Y4, London for one night in Year 5 and France for four nights in Year 6.

Due to varying cohort sizes, it is not always possible to follow this pattern for the Year 5 trip to London as we need minimum numbers to be able to benefit from discounted travel. This is the case for the current Year 4 whose London trip will be affected. The France and Borwick trips are not affected in the same way as for Borwick, we take two year groups together and for France, we travel with two other schools. With this in mind, our plans for residential trips in the next two academic years are as follows:

	Borwick	London	France
Current Year 3	April 2024	Spring 2025	September 2025
Current Year 4	(already been in Y3)	Spring 2025	September 2024
Most recent cost	£ 120.00	£ 135.00	£ 416.00

The costs quoted are for the most recent trips we have run and to give you an idea of the ballpark. Please note that by the time they are booked, they are certain to be more due to inflation.

There is no action for you to take at this moment in time. Further details of the trips will be sent out nearer the time with a payment schedule. This is for information only so that you can plan your finances well in advance and know what to expect.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Best wishes.

Gail Bowskill Head Teacher

Bowshill

Headteacher: Mrs Gail Bowskill

Caton Primary School, Broadacre, Caton, Lancashire. LA2 9NH

T 01524 770104 E <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> W catonprimary.school